
2024-2025 Scholarship Recipients:  

Wyatt Klekar ($600) 
Wyatt Klekar is a Junior at the University of Houston-Victoria pursuing 
a Bachelor of Business Administration degree.  Wyatt is a relatively 
new bowler having just started in 2021.  Wyatt bowls in multiple 
leagues and tournaments and bowled in his second USBC Open 
Championship this year in Las Vegas. 
 
Katelyn Shaffer ($600) 
Katelyn is a Senior at the University of Houston-Victoria pursuing a 
Bachelor of Science degree in Psychology.  Katelyn bowls in the 
summer Funtappers league and for the past two years worked at the 
Front Desk at Century Lanes. 
 
Savannah Wharton ($600) 
Savannah recently graduated from the University of Arkansas-Fort 
Smith with a Bachelor of Arts degree in Psychology, and a Minor in 
Sociology.  In Fall 2025 she will begin a master’s program in Clinical 
Psychology at the University of Houston-Clear Lake.  She is currently 
working as a Child & Adolescent Case Manager to gain work 
experience in the area she wants to be in before the master’s 
program begins.  Savannah placed 3rd in both Singles and All Events in 
this year’s Women’s City Tournament, and currently bowls in both 
the summer Funtappers and Rolling Thunder leagues. 
 
Trace Zuber ($600) 
Trace is a Freshman at Blinn College-Bryan Campus in an Associate’s 
Degree program in Agricultural Business.  Trace bowled this past year 
in the Cuero Wild Turkey league, and in June he bowled in his first 
USBC Open Championship tournament in Las Vegas. 

 
 
On behalf of the VUSBC, we congratulate these scholarship recipients 
and wish them well in their academic pursuits. 

 


